
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 17th, 2021 
 
 
Minister Colton LeBlanc, MLA Argyle 
4200 Highway 308 
Tusket, NS 
 B0W 3M0 
 
 
Dear Minister LeBlanc,  
 
We would like to thank you for endorsing and bringing awareness to Deputy Minister Peter 
Hackett regarding the Municipality of Argyle’s concerns expressed in a June 18, 2021 letter to 
Right-of-Way Officer Kevin Rudderham regarding the ownership of the old Wedgeport School 
and property.  
 

Staff and Council would like to thank you for the time you took to address this situation, and your 
continued support on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Danny Muise, 
Warden 

 


